
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5, FROM 3:00 PM TO 6:00 PM 
AT THE MINONG VILLAGE HALL 

123 5TH AVE MINONG, WI 54859 
 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum in compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting 
Law requirements. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Village Board may be present 
on Wednesday March 5th, 2025 from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.. at the Village of Minong 
Village Hall 123 5th Ave Minong, WI 54859.   
 
This is to conduct Interviews for the Clerk Treasurer Assistant Position 
 
These interviews are closed to the public.  
 
Janel Lee/Clerk-Treasurer Village of Minong 
________________________________________________________________________ 
      


